
REVISED ADMISSION POLICY 
 
Beginning December 16th, 2022, Jefferson State Community College will no longer require primary photo 
or picture identification (ID) as part of the admission process. This policy is in response to Alabama 
Community College System (ACCS) Board of Trustees’ change to Policy 801.01. 
 
International students should visit (https://www.jeffersonstate.edu/admissions/international-students/) 
for additional information on admission to Jefferson State Community College. 
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